
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS25822

The purpose of this legislation is to reduce the training requirements to become a nursing home administrator.
The new requirements of 1,000 hours as an Administrator in Training will take approximately 6 months to
complete. This is a reduction from the current one-year requirement.

This legislation will align Idaho with the national standards for nursing home administrators and allow those
coming into the state to obtain a license without having to get additional training, therefore, making it easier
to recruit qualified administrators to Idaho.

FISCAL NOTE
There is no fiscal impact to the general fund, or the Board of Examiners of Nursing Home Administrators
fund balance.

Contact:
Kris Ellis
Idaho Health Care Association
(208) 250-3132

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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